MEMORANDUM FOR: R. C. Lewis, Director, Division of Project and Resident
Programs, Region Il

FROM: Uldis Potapovs, Chief, Vendor Program Branch, Division of
Vendor and Technical Programs, Region IV

SUBJECT: CLOSEOUT OF AITS NO. F01700075 - MIXED DIAMETER ELECTRODES
(VITS NO. 81-122)

An inspection was performed at Unibraze Corporation in Lovington, Ohio, on
January 10-14, 1983, which included the subject item in the scope. The
results of the inspection are contained in Section D.1 of the attached Vendor
Program Branch (VPB) Inspection Report No. 99900793/83-01.

This AITS item has now been closed by the VPB. Should you have any questions
or require additional information, please contact J. Conway (728-8236) or
I. Barnes (728-8176).
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Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch

Attachment: As Stated

L. Baer, IE

F. Heishman, IE
T. Collins, RIV
L. Bangart, RIV

bce: J. E. Gagliardo
J. T. Conway
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